Media Release — Water Boil Lifted
For Immediate Release: February 23, 2021 9:00 a.m.
The City of Alice is no longer under a water boil.

The public water system has taken the precautionary steps and testing as per TCEQ to
indicate that the water no longer requires boiling prior to use as of February 23, 2021.



